
 
 

 
 

CBE Board of Trustees asks for public input on byelection

 
For Immediate Release 
 
CALGARY — The Board of Trustees is inviting the public to provide input on whether 
or not a byelection should be held for the seat vacated by Sheila Taylor in October. 
 
Joy Bowen-Eyre, Chair of the Board of Trustees, will share information with media 
about how the public can share their thoughts and opinions on this topic. 
 
Event Details  
 
Date:        Friday, Nov. 14, 2014 
Time:        10:30 a.m. 
Place:      Education Centre, 1221-8 St., S.W. 
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